MARION GENERAL HOSPITAL

March 29, 2010

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Materials Licensing Section

2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210
Lisle, IL 60532-4352

Dear Sir or Madam:

Marion General Hospital, NRC Byproduct Materials License Number 13-17956-01,
would like to add Paul E. Gandy, M.D. as an Authorized User of materials licensed under
10 C.F.R. 35.100, 35.200, and 35.300. Dr. Gandy is currently listed as an Authorized
User on USNRC Materials License 13-09788-01 (St. Elizabeth Regional Health d/b/a
Greater Lafayette Health Services, Inc.).

If there are any questions concerning this license amendment, please contact our nuclear
medicine physicist, Mr. Patrick Byrne, DABR, CHP, DABSNM at 877-317-5811.
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V/Ly‘xfﬁbnel, R.T.
Director of Radiology
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